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/ Colin B Bennett

From:
To:
Sent:
Subject:

"ColinBennett" <colinbbennett@palmeira.org.uk>
"Noakes, Kevin"<Kevin.Noakes@pins.gsLgov.uk>
22 May 2005 19:48
St James' Place BrightonFPS/Q1445/5/1

Dear Kevin Noakes and/or Clive Richards

I refer to the Decision made by Heidi Cruickshank
concerning the above
mentioned highway.

With regard to paragraph 35 (page 8) please note the
~ sentence nu. it was

confirmed that two of the affected gardens belonged to
persons living in St
James's Place and the comments in paragraph 34 therefore
apply. The other
two gates lead into gardens belonging to a property in Old
Steine and that
belonging to Or Eckstein. The OMA confirmed that notice
had been served on
all affected persons and I note that Or Eckstein did originally
object to

'- the Order but that the objection was subsequently withdrawn
due to the
arrangement with the residents of St James' Place for him to
retain access .

via the key-coded gate. "

I did not see either before the hearing, during the hearing or
subsequently
any documents confirming the assertions made just above.

The same is true, I think for the Open Spaces Society. Kindly
provide
documentary evidence for these assertions. Please give the

22/09/2006



~:>POCt S - 02- Page2 of2

the address of
the property in the Old Steine that is mentioned.

Would you kindly also supply evidence that all the owners of
houses 1-6
inclusive in St James' Place and all those with interests in
those houses
have assented to a stopping up order.

The term 'hoseholders' in paragraph 34 does not indicate
that ALL the
householders in St James' Place have given consent nor is

"'" this an exclusive
term for all those with interests in those six houses. Would
you kindly
provide documentary evidence that the word householders
embraces all the
people that I have just alluded to.

Thank you very much.

Yours sincerely

~ Colin Bennett

My telephone number is : +44 (0) 1273 325311
Skype ID : colinhove
I have changed my main email address to
col inbben nett@palmeira. org. uk
You can still get through on my Onetel address for some
months.
BTW: my blog is bennettsworld.blogspot.com
Please use black font if you canf
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